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Minister Fyfe Blair - 01569 762876
tyfe blair@churchofscotland.org.uk

Church Officer Don Wood

Rota Schedule

Scripture Reading
29th January— Kathleen Smith

Church Officer

29th January— Andrew Boggon &
Mike Barfoot

Flower Rota

29th January— Keith & Lorraine Stewart

Coffee Rota
29th January— Mike Barfoot

Sunday 22nd January

Morning Church Service ¢ 10.45am
Evening Church Service ¢ 6.00pm

Under 3’s « 10.00am

Tuesday 24th January

Under 3’s « 10.00am

Bumps and Babies * 10.00am
Paint and Pray ¢ 10.00am
Touch of Tartan « 7.30pm

Wednesday 25th January

Ignite » 7.00pm

Stop ¢ 10.00am
Impact » 7.30pm

Under 3’s « 10.00am
Friday Fun Church « 3.30pm

Haven ¢ 10.30am

Musical Medic Concert « 2pm

Today’s flowers were

provided by
David & Glo Potter

Scottish Charity Number SC011191

Edinburgh University Musical Medics — Concert

EDKNBURGH UNIUERSIW

Sunday 29th of January at 2pm in the Church. Entry is
donation at the door. All donations are going to The
Brain Tumour Charity. “We are a fun and relaxed choir and orchestra
from Edinburgh University and we enjoy playing a mix of styles
including classical and film music. All the money we raise from our con-
certs go to charities.”
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The Guild — A Touch of Tartan

Invitation to all to join us on Tuesday 24th January at 7.30pm. Come
along for some dancing, song and verse on a Scottish Theme. All are
more than welcome.

Welcome Café

We would like to warmly invite and encourage you as a new member in the past year to
Fetteresso to come along to the Welcome Café on Monday 20th February 2017

7.30 — 9.00pm @ the Church Hall = &

This is an informal time to meet some more people from the congregation and not only
find out more about'seme aspects of the life of the congregation, butialso have a
chance to ask some questions. RSVP the church office Tel: 01569 767689

office .Or -

Small Group Resources

Would those who have borrowed books, and are no longer using them, for
their small groups please return them to the Church Office?
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